
 

 

 
 

 
  

FORTHCOMING TOWN COUNCIL MEETINGS 

Full Council    Tuesday 11 December 2018 7pm 

Planning/Community & Env  Tuesday 8 January 2019  7pm 

Recreation & Amenities  Tuesday 22 January 2019  7pm 

Planning/Policy & Resources  Tuesday 5 February 2019  7pm 

 

Agendas of upcoming meetings can be found on the Council’s website www.bingham-

tc.gov.uk and the four noticeboards in the town.  

BINGHAM PLAY PARKS UPDATE 
 
By the time you read this article it is anticipated that the contract for the 
refurbishment of Carnarvon Playing Field Play Park will have been awarded and 
announced at the Christmas Fair. It’s certainly been a long time coming; but the good 
news is that provided the weather is kind to us, the new Play Park should be well 
underway by the start of Spring. 
 
Our last update in September’s Town Council News thanked those residents 
including neighbours of Carnarvon Playing Field who came out and participated in 
our community event so that your views could be incorporated into our Invitation to 
Tender. Which in turn will result in a new Play Park offering improved play value 
whilst also being a good neighbour. The Town Council went out to tender on 08 
October with tenders returned on 05 November.  
 
The tenders were evaluated at a joint meeting with representatives from the Town 
Council and Bingham Community Parks Project with our Play Park Consultant in 
attendance to assist, as well as Officers from the Town Council. Pupils from Robert 
Miles Infants and Junior Schools were also asked for their input on the park design 
and equipment.  
 
We really appreciate all of the community support that we have received to date, 
hopefully that will extend into our next project……..our attention has already turned 
to the refurbishment of Wychwood Road Play Park.  
 

CHRISTMAS OFFICE CLOSURE  

 

The Council offices will be closed from 12.00pm on Friday 21 December 2018 and will 
re-open on Wednesday 2 January 2019 at 9.30am.  
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REGISTRAR CLOSURE 
 

Nottinghamshire County Council has announced that the Registrar Service at 
Bingham will close on 22 January 2018. The nearest Registrar branch will now be 
West Bridgford. To make an appointment the number will remain the same, 0300 
500 80 80. 
 

2018 CIVIC AWARDS 
 

On Friday 21 September 2018, the Civic Awards were presented to the recipients by 
the Mayor, Councillor Jane Costello. The 2018 Awards were held in the WI Hut on 
Station Street. Councillors and staff enjoyed hearing about the contributions that 
each winner had made to the community. 

2018 Civic Winners 
 

Rosemary Raw  Valeria Sofar Bingham Twinning Association 
Bingham Sub Aqua Club Judith Swann James Tennant 
Deena Tomlinson  Bingham WI 
 

ROAD WORKS/CLOSURES 
 

16 Sept - 20 Dec 2018 Chapel Lane Temporary Two Way Traffic Signals 

1 - 2 Dec 2018  Chapel Lane Road closed 
 

To keep up to date with road closures and road works affecting Bingham, please visit 

https://www.bingham-tc.gov.uk/category/roads/ 
 

COUNCILLORS CONTACT DETAILS 

Cllr R. Bird  876570  Cllr S. Orr   07876683946 

Cllr Jane Costello 876571  Cllr F. Purdue-Horan 07505461002 

Cllr G. Williams 07557763868 Cllr A. Shelton  07764605220 

Cllr Jim Costello 876571  Cllr K. Vallance  07954143192 

Cllr J. Stockwood  875778  Cllr J. Best  TBC 

Cllr G. Davidson 838564  Cllr M. Stockwood  875778 

Cllr S. Hull  839346  Cllr P. Moskwa  07855947764 

 

CONTACTING THE TOWN COUNCIL 

If you have any queries relating to Town Council issues please contact us at Bingham Town 
Council, The Old Court House, Church Street, Bingham, NG13 8AL. 
Office opening hours: Monday – Thursday: 9.30am – 1.00pm,  

Friday: 9.30am – 12 noon  

E-mail: info@bingham-tc.gov.uk 

Website: www.bingham-tc.gov.uk 

Telephone: 01949 831445 
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